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Family Mentor Programme 
 
 
Existing WPS Parents who would like to be a Mentor to new families. 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Woodend Primary School operates a Mentor Program for new families to our school. 
 
The Program is a way of linking present Woodend Primary School families with families who will be 
new to our school next year.  The idea is that each mentor family is allocated a new family.  The 
mentor will contact the new family via a phone call to welcome them to the school and invite the 
new family to make contact with them whenever they have any queries or need simple advice. 
 
To be part of our Mentor Program we will require using your name(s) and phone number.  This 
information will be used only for our Mentor Program. 
 
If you are interested in being part of our Family Mentor Programme, please fill in your details and 
sign below. You can return this to the school office any time or prior to the 1st Prep Orientation Day 
or email your details to bronwyn.rumble@education.vic.gov.au  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Bronwyn Rumble 
Family Mentor (BUDDY) Program Coordinator 
bronwyn.rumble@education.vic.gov.au 
 
 

  
 
Name:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number/s:  _______________________________________________ 
 
Current child(ren) attending WPS and grade(s) _______________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I/We give permission for Woodend Primary School to use the above information in relation to the 
Mentor Program. 

 
 
Signature/s ……………………………………………………………………………  
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